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- M I N U T E S -

A meeting of the Parliamentary Committee of Public 
Accounts was held in the Committees Rooms, level 6 
of the Parliamentary Annexe, on Monday 23 January, 
1989 at 10 am. 

Messrs Alison, Booth, Campbell, Fraser, Hayward, Stephan 
and White. 

In attendance as Secretary - The Clerk of the Parliament, 
Mr A. Woodward. 

Minutes of the meeting of 2 December 1988 were circulated 
and confirmed on the motion of Mr Booth, seconded by 
Mr White. 

Matters arising from the Minutes were postponed to a later 
time of the meeting. 

Mr Stephan moved that a sub-committee comprising Mr Alison, 
Mr Campbell, Mr White and The Clerk be authorised to 
interview those applicants on the short list (when selected) 
with other Members of the Committee having the right to 
attend such interviews as required; and that The Clerk 
advise all Members on the Committee by fax, when interview 
times have been set. Mr Hayward seconded the motion which 
was agreed to. 

It was decided that interviews be held Friday 27 January 
at 9.30 am and Tuesday 31 January at 9.30 am followed by a 
full Committee meeting after interviews, on Tuesday 31st. 

The Committee resolved that it consider late applications 
for all positions. 

The Committee proceeded to consider applications from 
16 applicants for the position of Secretary/Principal 
Research Officer and Research Officer. From the list of 
16 it was resolved that the following persons be interviewed: 

 

 
 

 
 

The Clerk was to arrange suitable meeting times on Friday 
and the following Tuesday and advise Committee Members. 

Mr Hayward moved and Mr White seconded that The Clerk 
attend to the necessary interviews for Administrative 
Assistant and make recommendations to the Committee 
accordingly. 

Mr Fraser suggested that the Committee consider 
employing Management Consultants for selection of 
applicants. The matter was discussed and it was resolved 
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that The Clerk supply to Members of the Committee, 
criteria for selection and a list of questions which 
could be put to applicants. 

The Chairman advised that he would forward a copy of 
the brief to Members of the Committee as soon as possible. 

The Chairman advised he was following up dates so that 
the Committee could attend public hearings in NSW. 

It was resolved on the motion of Mr Campbell, seconded by 
Mr Fraser that equipment as outlined by The Clerk be 
purchased for the Committee. 

The draft budget allocation for 1988/89 was approved 
on the motion of Mr Hayward, seconded by Mr Stephan. 

The Clerk was to arrange the necessary paperwork for the 
re-imbursements for the next meeting. 

The salary level for Mr L. Stephan was raised as Mr 
Stephan, being the Government Deputy Whip, already 
received a rate of salary equal to that provided by the 
Public Accounts Committee Act for Members of the Public 
Accounts Committee. 

The Clerk undertook to report on the matter. 

Mr Campbell circulated to Members of the Committee, a 
pro-forma which he had prepared for Committee use. The 
Commit tee considered that reporting by various authori t .ies 
should be looked at as soon as possible. 

There being no other business the meeting adjourned 
at 12.30 p.m. 

Confirmed this .2~~ day of -~ 1989 . 
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Chairman: 
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